
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF WHITE LAKE

PUBLIC NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING

TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held at 5:00 P.M. Tuesday the 1 5th day of August

2024, White Lake Township Annex 7527 Highland Rd, White Lake, Michigan 48383, to receive

any written or oral comments on the proposed General Fund, Police and Fire Budget, for the

fiscal year ending December 31, 2025.

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the

proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing.

A copy of said proposed budget is on file at the White Lake Township Clerk's Office, and

available for public inspection between the hours of 8:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M., Monday through

Thursday and 8:00 A.M and12:00 P.M. Friday.

The mills voted by the public will not be increased based on this meeting. The above notice is

required by state law in order to collect the total millage already approved for the Township.

Anthony L. Noble,

White Lake Township Clerk


